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STATE OF WASHINGTON

‘ WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 * Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 » TTY (360) 586-8203

June 9, 2003

1
i

3-,; Dear Regulated Auto Transportation Company:

|

Every Auto Transportation company subject to regulation by the Washington Utilities
and Transportation Commission (Commission) is required by state law to file an annual
report and pay regulatory fees by May 1¢* of each year. The Commission mailed you
the 2002 annual report form and 2003 regulatory fee calculation sheet on March 6, 2003.
Our records indicate that you have not yet filed the completed annual report form and
have not paid your regulatory fees for 2003.’ '

You have already incurred a penalty of 2% of the total amount due for failure to pay
your 2003 regulatory fees by May 1, 2003, and you will be charged interest at the rate of
1% per month on the delinquent balance until it is paid in full. ~

Commission staff also intends to recommend enforcement action, which may include
penalties of up to $100 per day and/or suspension or revocation of your authority to
jyoperate in Washington, against any auto transportation company that fails to file a
completed annual report. In order to avoid this enforcement action, you must file your
annual report as soon as possible, and no later than July 1, 2003.

Annual report forms are available on the Commission’s web site at www.wutc.wa.gov.
If you have questions or require additional information, please call (360) 664-1201 or
e-mail us at annualreports@wutc.wa.gov.

Sincerely,

Uy asti Dol oo

Carole J. Washburn
Secretary
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